
From: Smitty 

Sent: Sunday, April 14, 2013 4:53 PM 
To: Lutman Jennifer 

Subject: SB 838 

 

   

State Committee Administrator Assistant Jennifer Lutman 

  

Senate Committee on the Environment and Natural Resources. 

  

I am against SB 838 in it's entirety, please let my views be known. 

  

Thank you, 

  

Smitty 

  

7th generation Native Oregonian Senior Retired... 

 


